
 

 

To:  Mayor and Deadwood City Commission  

From:  Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department 

Re: State Fire School 

 

The Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department would like to travel to Watertown, SD for the South 

Dakota State Fire School from June 13, and June 15, 2024.  The Fire Department would like 

permission to use a city vehicle as well as rooms, per diem and registration. The cost will not 

exceed $620.00 dollars.   

 

Best Regards, 

Alex L. Hamann 

Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department 

Chief 


